
From: Smith, M S 
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2005 9:36 AM 
To: Brothers, Sheila C 
Cc: Greissman, Richard; Yanarella, Ernest J 
Subject: RE: College of Nursing Selective Admissions Proposal 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Red 
We have reviewed the proposed change in admissions policy for the College of Nursing in the Provost 
Office.  This change should have no discernable effect on enrollment or tuition revenue generation in 
the College of Nursing or in other programs.  Interviews are likely to be one useful tool in predicting 
student success and the policy makes sense academically.  It is supported by the Provost. 
  

 
From: Brothers, Sheila C  
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2005 12:18 PM 
To: Smith, M S 
Cc: Greissman, Richard; Yanarella, Ernest J 
Subject: College of Nursing Selective Admissions Proposal 
  
Provost Smith, 
  
Attached is a proposal from the College of Nursing regarding a new selective admissions process.  As a 
result of actions taken by the Senate Council on November 7*, any request for selective admissions must 
be accompanied by a letter stating your Office’s opinion on the proposal. 
  
Any type of direct communication from your Office (hard copy letter, email, etc.) would be sufficient.  Upon 
receipt of the opinion, I will inform the contact person in the college and place this item on a future Senate 
Council agenda. 
  
Please let me know if I can offer you any additional information about this proposal, or if you believe this 
type of communication should be addressed to another individual. 
  
Regards, 
Sheila 
  
*”A vote was taken on the motion reading, “parallel to the requirement in the Senate Rules that requires a 
letter of financial feasibility for new programs we solicit a letter from the Provost’s Office to state the 
Provost Office’s opinion on proposals that affect enrollment, including diversity, whether at certain 
colleges or in the University as a whole.”  The motion unanimously passed.” 
  
  
Sheila Brothers 
Senate Council Office Coordinator 
203E Main Building, -0032 
(859) 257-5872 
sheila.brothers@uky.edu 
http://www.uky.edu/USC/New 
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